MINUTES
SAND CITY ARTS COMMITTEE
City Council Chambers
February 21, 2002 Meeting
5:30 P.M.

The meeting was called to order by general consensus at 5:40 p.m.

1.

ROLL CALL: Present at the meeting was Todd Kruper, Heinz Hubler, Brian
Gingerich, Greg Hawthorne. Debra Nielsen was absent.

ADDITION OR CHANGES TO THE AGENDA:  None

PREVIOUS MINUTES: Motion to accept the minutes of February 4, 2002 was made
by Greg, seconded by Todd. Motion carries all in favor.

NEW BUSINESS:

None.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

A.

Heinz and Debra have not been able to get together via e-mail on the
community survey. Tabled until the next meeting.

Calendar of Events - music event for October 19, 2002. A discussion on the
location for the music event was opened by Greg and he recommended the
west end of Ortiz Avenue. He felt that a stage in the corner of Catalina and
Ortiz would work very well. There is a vacant lot at that corner that people
could sit but there is still room to have dancing in the street. The hopes are
that the food vendors would set up booths along Ortiz Avenue. Traffic would
be encouraged to park at the Robinette site. Brian is hoping that the City will
have the streets in that area cleaned up, and Greg felt the construction on
this building would be completed by then. It was agreed on that the time
that the festival would be from 2:00 P.M. until 8:00 P.M. allowing time to
have a more diverse group of people. Greg brought up the idea of having
the "Friends of the Art Committee" sell drinks for a donation to the Arts
Committee to be used at a thank-you event for all the volunteers. It was
agreed that there would be a mix of styles of music, but with an urban feel.
Brian offered to contact Bark Brava to help with the music selection and
street shows.

Building Update: Heinz, Greg and Brian feel the Artwork will need to be
screened to maintain a high quality of standard.



D. Opening for Artist: A discussion on what the Arts Committee would provide
for the Arts receptions to be held at the Council Chambers concluded with
agreement that the Artist would cover their own mailing list and the City
would provide the funds for the mailing City invitations, as agreed earlier.
The Arts Committee in conjunction would provide food with the artist.

ADJOURNMENT: Motion to adjourn was made by Heinz, second by Greg until the
next meeting onMarch 14, 2002. There was unanimous Committee consensus to
adjourn at 7:30 p.m.



